
 

 
 
 
 

Upcoming Activities in Lawrence  
Dear Neighbor, 

As you may be aware, National Grid is working on improvements to strengthen the electric distribution 
systems in your area to serve our customers more reliably. The upgrades include rebuilding the existing 
substation on National Grid property off South Canal Street as well as upgrading the network of overhead 
and underground distribution lines within Lawrence to improve system capacity. 

This December, crews will begin working in your area to upgrade the existing electrical infrastructure 
including the replacement and installation of poles and wires. Upgrades will occur on Andover Street, 
Winthrop Avenue, South Union Street, South Broadway, and several other adjoining roadways in Lawrence. 
See the other side of this page for a map of work locations. This work is estimated to be completed by 
February of 2025.  

During this work there will be an increase of vehicles and crew members within the area. Our employees, 
contractors, and consultants are expected to wear their required personal protection equipment (PPE), 
including hard hats, high visibility vests and photo ID’s.  

To ensure the safety of crews performing the work, it may be necessary to close the roadway, or portions of 
the roadway, to traffic. Residential traffic is permitted, and signs will be placed in work areas to alert 
motorists. Police details will be near the work sites to direct traffic. 

Work will occur primarily between the hours of 7:00 A.M. to 5:00 P.M. Monday through Friday. In areas with 
high traffic, night work may be required by the city for safety. Some work may be approved on the 
weekends. Truck traffic will use caution while on the streets in your area. Brief power outages may be 
required to enable some equipment to be replaced, but our field crews will inform you directly if this 
is necessary. 

If you have any questions or would like further information on construction activities, please contact the 
hotline at 781-236-6286.   

Sincerely, 

Eric Sacchetti, Consultant 
Project Stakeholder Outreach 
National Grid 
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Lawrence #1 Substation & Distribution 
Upgrades 
November 22, 2024 

Si necesita que le traduzcan esta notificación, 
envíenos un correo electrónico a 

esacchetti@watkinsstrategies.com y escriba 
“[Lawrence 1 Spanish]” en el asunto. 

Si ou bezwen tradwi notifikasyon sa a, tanpri 
voye yon imel bay nou nan 

esacchetti@watkinsstrategies.com ak ekri 
'[Lawrence 1 Spanish Creole]' nan sijè a. 



 

Lawrence #1 Project Map of Work Locations 

 

 


